


recovery and sustainable flight
Importance: High
 
Dear ,
 
Happy and Better New Year to you as well.
 
I would be please to set up a call with . I know  very well from his previous job
so no introduction is needed.
 
How about February 3 at 1400 as you suggest ?
 
With warmest wishes
Henrik
 

From:  (GE Aviation) < @ge.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 3:19 PM
To: HOLOLEI Henrik (MOVE) <xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx >
Cc:  (GE Aviation) < @ge.com>
Subject: Invitation to meet with , President & CEO GE Aviation on
recovery and sustainable flight
 
Dear Henrik,
 
I hope this email finds you well and in good health. Happy 2021 and let’s hope
things will get better soon!
 
On behalf of , President and CEO of GE Aviation, we kindly ask for
your availability to meet in early 2021 (February/March). As you may know, 

, an  national, joined GE Aviation as President & CEO in September
2020. Prior to joining GE Aviation, he served as President & CEO of Embraer
Commercial Aviation, the world’s largest manufacturer of commercial aircraft up
to 150 seats. Since joining, he has guided GE Aviation through the ongoing
COVID-19 pandemic with a view of ensuring that GE Aviation contributes to the
recovery of the aviation sector and continues the development of vital
sustainable next generation technologies in Europe.
 
Given the unprecedented impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and the importance
of the coming years in aligning the aviation industry for future success in Europe,
we would be delighted if we could have some of your time to discuss the
recovery of the aviation sector and the critical work that we are doing to develop
next-generation technologies to support the European Green Deal goals.
  
We would be more than happy to find a suitable time for such a meeting
(teleconference) and are flexible in accommodating your busy schedule. Given
the difference in time zones, we would be very appreciative if we could aim for a
14:00 to 15:00 window of time any day of the week. Should this however prove
difficult, we would also have some flexibilities in the afternoon.
 
Thank you for your consideration and should you have any questions or require



additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
With kind regards,
 

Executive Government Affairs
GE Aviation
 
+31  
www.ge.com
 
Rond Point Schuman 2-4
1040 Brussels
Belgium
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